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Traffic Advisory 
 

I-25 Wearing Course Overlay Construction  
From  

Santa Fe County Line to Waldo Canyon 
Interchange Update 

 
 

The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) began a wearing course overlay 
project on I-25 starting from MM 263 (Santa Fe County line) to MM 268 (Waldo Canyon 
Interchange) on June 6.   
 
This project is scheduled to last three weeks with an anticipated completion date of June 22, 
weather permitting.  
 
There has been a change in working hours. During the project motorists can expect delays on     
the southbound lanes of I-25 as follows: 

• Thursday June 7 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.   
• Friday June 8 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 
• Saturday June 9 between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 
• Monday June 11 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

 
Upon completion of the southbound lanes, which is anticipated by Monday June 11, the 
contractor will begin working on the northbound lanes of I-25.  During the northbound paving, 
motorists can expect delays on the northbound lanes of I-25 as follows: 

• Starting Tuesday June 12 until completion of the project between the hours of 9:00 am 
and 3:00 p.m. 

  
Drivers are asked to proceed through the work zone with caution, observe temporary traffic 
control signing, and observe posted speed limits. 
 
For up-to-date information on this work, visit the NMDOT road advisory web site at, 
nmroads.com or call 511.  
 
Questions can be directed to Rosanne Rodriguez, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico 
Department of Transportation District Five, (505) 476-4205.  
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